
From: Delegate Bob Marshall <mail=delegatebob.com@mail65.atl111.rsgsv.net> on behalf of Delegate 
Bob Marshall <mail@delegatebob.com> 
Sent: Saturday, June 4, 2016 3:51 PM 
 
Subject: SCC Finds Amazon is Main Customer for Haymarket Power Line  
  

 

Great News in the Haymarket 

Powerline Case! 

 
  

 

 

  

Dear Friends, 

 

I am so pleased to let you know that yesterday I sent out the press release below along with 

Senator Dick Black, Delegate John Bell and Delegate Tim Hugo issuing a statement calling 

on the SCC to follow through with the conclusions of the June 2nd Staff report.  The report 

concluded that Amazon (the customer) should be required to pay for placing the Haymarket 

Powerlines underground because the lines are being built for a single customer and were not 

in fact Transmission lines.  This means that the client (Amazon) could be required to pay the 

cost for undergrounding! This is fantastic news!   

 

The fight is certainly not over and I encourage you to continue to contact the SCC and ask 

them to require the customer (Amazon) to pay for the undergrounding of the lines 

at sccinfo@scc.virginia.gov. Make sure to put Case # PUE-2015-00107 in the subject line.   

 

Thank you so much for your continuing support!  
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Sincerely, 

 

Delegate Bob Marshall   

   

VA Corporation Commission:  Put Haymarket Data Center Underground 

and Amazon Pays 

Today Delegate Robert G. “Bob” Marshall (R-13), Senator Dick Black (R-13), 

Delegate John Bell (D-87) and Delegate Tim Hugo (R-40) issued the 

following statement: 

“We strongly urge the State Corporation Commission to accept the logic and 

conclusions of their June 2, 2016, Staff Report that Amazon should pay to 

place power lines for their Haymarket Data Center underground to protect 

residents and the environment.”    

Virginia’s Corporation Commission Staff concluded (June 2) that Dominion’s 

proposed power line to Haymarket is for a single customer who should pay 

for the line extension, and that placing the 230 KV extension partially 

underground is the least environmentally impacting. 

The SCC Staff Report noted:  “Staff does not believe the Company could 

justify the need for the project without the Customers request for service to 

the Haymarket Project.  The Staff views that the line extension may be 

viewed as an extension of electrical service to a new customer, and thus, 

may be subject to cost allocations …”  [Page 17 SCC Staff Report] 

The SCC staff report noted [pages 17-21] that Amazon may have to pay the 

excess cost, estimated at $115 million, between constructing an overhead 



 

route down I-66 and placing the project underground as we and 

overwhelming numbers of the public requested.    

“If Amazon wants to build a data center six miles from an industrial zoned 

area, Amazon’s stockholders should pay, not Dominion Power’s 

customers.  Residents should not have their quality of life and investments in 

their homes taken from them by Amazon’s decision to build a data center far 

from an industrial area.” 

An Independent consultant, Mid Atlantic Environmental, also noted: “We find 

that the I-66 Hybrid Alternative Route offers the least environmental impact to 

the project area.” 

  

   

  

 

 

  

 

 

Sign the Petition  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Share  
 

 

 

Tweet  
 

 

 

Forward  
 

 

   

http://delegatebob.us3.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=28afe5c3262c72f998d4bf5de&id=52087a88dd&e=3798a4b99c
http://delegatebob.us3.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=28afe5c3262c72f998d4bf5de&id=cb1e40e668&e=3798a4b99c
http://delegatebob.us3.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=28afe5c3262c72f998d4bf5de&id=ca901cbd06&e=3798a4b99c
http://us3.forward-to-friend2.com/forward?u=28afe5c3262c72f998d4bf5de&id=31db74d1fa&e=3798a4b99c
http://delegatebob.us3.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=28afe5c3262c72f998d4bf5de&id=2bed5666ee&e=3798a4b99c
http://delegatebob.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28afe5c3262c72f998d4bf5de&id=c8ad805599&e=3798a4b99c
http://us3.forward-to-friend2.com/forward?u=28afe5c3262c72f998d4bf5de&id=31db74d1fa&e=3798a4b99c


 

 
 

  

 

Paid for and Authorized by Friends of Bob Marshall 
 

Copyright © 2016 Delegate Bob Marshall, All rights reserved. 

You are recieving this email because you contacted Delegate Marshall about the Haymarket Power Lines. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Delegate Bob Marshall  

PO Box 421 

Manassas, VA 20108 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

 

  

 
 

http://delegatebob.us3.list-manage.com/vcard?u=28afe5c3262c72f998d4bf5de&id=110bb55af6
http://delegatebob.us3.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=28afe5c3262c72f998d4bf5de&id=110bb55af6&e=3798a4b99c&c=31db74d1fa
http://delegatebob.us3.list-manage1.com/profile?u=28afe5c3262c72f998d4bf5de&id=110bb55af6&e=3798a4b99c

